From: Celia Hunter <

Sent: Monday, May 24, 2021 10:09 AM

To: ORVTaskForce <orvtaskforce@kawarthalakes.ca>

Subject: Further concerns for ORV Safety

To Mayor Andy Letham, Councillor Emmett Yeo, Councillor Kathleen Seymour-Fagan, Councillor Doug Elmslie, Councillor Andrew Veale, Councillor Pat Dunn, Councillor Ron Ashmore, Councillor Patrick O'Reilly, and Councillor Tracy Richardson,

I would like to take this opportunity to express my continuing concerns for safety in the light of this recent article, which I commend for your attention and hope you will consider.

Respectfully, Celia Hunter

Family pushes for stronger safety measures for ATV riders after son's death Despite the recommendations that came from the Horatio McLeod inquest, and despite the hundreds of lives lost in off-road vehicle crashes since the nine-year-old boy died 31Ž2 years ago, there's no sign yet that governments plan to make significant changes to try to increase safety.

Read in CBC News: https://apple.news/AEBnv4YeiQ72Bt6V-YUilKQ